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17/08/2022  11:53:522022/2691/P SUPPRT Lucy C Heady We are the owner occupier of 173 Leighton Road. We are writing to confirm our support

for the proposed extensions and external alterations at 177 Leighton Road.

We have reviewed the planning drawings and confirm that we are happy with the

proposals, they are in keeping with other developments on the street including our own.

Yours faithfully,

Lucy Heady
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